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Moving On Day
Skiing, Austria - Residential Trip
February half-term 2025

Dear Parent/ Carer,

Running alongside the curriculum, BHASVIC aims to provide enriching trips linked to students’ studies. These trips not
only bring their studies to life but also encourage independence, an opportunity to make new friends, and have new
experiences.

The Sport, Heath & Exercise Department are hoping to run an 8-day skiing residential trip to Austria in February half-term
2025. A detailed itinerary is yet to be decided but we expect the cost to be around £1,535 per student. This would
include:

- Return coach / ferry travel to Austria

- 6-nights half board 3* hotel accommodation

- Lift pass and all equipment hire (except helmet)

- Tuition with instructors

- Apres ski activities which in the past has included an Ice Hockey Game, Bowling, Karaoke and Sledging.
- Comprehensive travel insurance

If your young person is interested in joining this trip, you do not need to do anything at this stage. We will contact
students/ parents & carers in the Autumn term with all the finalised details, but we are aware that finances are a
concern for many at the moment, so we just wanted to let you know about this opportunity as far in advance as
possible, so you have time to financially plan if you wish.

All payments for trips are through our BHASVIC Parent Pay account, you will be sent details on how to activate your
account once your young person has enrolled, we do encourage you to set your account up as soon as possible on
receipt of these details to avoid any delays later.

You can view this letter, and all letters for BHASVIC Residential Trips 2025 on the BHASVIC website -
Parents & Carers/ Events and Enrichment/ Day & Residential trips

Have a lovely Summer and we will be back in touch with more details of this trip in Autumn.

Kind regards

Joe McTiffen

Brighton Hove & Sussex Sixth Form College, 205 Dyke Road, Hove, East Sussex, BN3 6EG 01273 552200 info@bhasvic.ac.uk



